
      U of A Football Game (Mall Closure)  

August 31st, 2024 

  From 12:00 PM – End of the Day  

       
                                        NOTE: Please service all bus stops on the detour route 

  

*Routes 15  

DO NOT 

enter the 

Mall Continue on  

Campbell Ave 

North  

& South ONLY 


